From: Thuaire, Charles
Sent: 14 October 2019 17:22

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: 49 Belsize Lane London NW3 5AU - 2019/4411/P

Attachments: 49 Belsize Lane - CLO29882.pdf

**GLAAS** comment

Charles Thuaire Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867



Sent: 14 October 2019 09:32

To: Thuaire, Charles < Charles. Thuaire@camden.gov.uk > Subject: 49 Belsize Lane London NW3 5AU - 2019/4411/P

Dear Charles,

Thank you for your recent consultation to Historic England GLAAS, please see the attached letter with recommendations.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information or would like to discuss this advice.

This response relates solely to archaeological issues, if necessary my Historic Buildings and Areas colleagues should also be contacted about statutory matters.

Regards

Assistant Archaeology Advisor (GLAAS)

Regions Group: London and South East

Historic England | 4th floor, Cannon Bridge House | 25 Dowgate Hill | London EC4R 2YA

We will always store your personal details securely. We collect data that you provide to us and only ever collect the information we need in order to carry out our statutory purposes and that helps us to deliver and improve our services. We will only share personal data when we are required to by law or with carefully selected partners who work for us. If you would like to know more or understand your data protection rights, please take a look at our <u>Privacy and Cookies Policy</u>



We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.